
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
llanson Street Primary School 

English and Maths Newsletter 
 

Your new reading 
ambassadors  are: 
Year 2 - Amber F, Aisha 

Year 3 - Lila W, Neriman, Olivia, Layla S 

Year 4 - Scarlett L, James P 

Year 5 - India B, Ella, Lojanesh, Lexi 
Year 6 - Liara, Tyler T, Grace F 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

I read for the fun of it! 

The more you do it, the 

more you learn and get 

faster at it. 

I love books. I read anything 

because you get to learn 

lots! 

I want to help people 

read more because 

reading is fun. I like 

chapter reading books as 

I get to learn lots of new 

words. 

It’s exciting when I get a new 

book as they are shiny and 

clean. I like non-fiction because 

they are true, even if they are 

bad! 

Books help me to learn. I like 

Dorothy and The Wizard of Oz 

because you can go on magical 

adventures. 

I like reading Harry Potter. I 

think we could put posters 

around school with suggestions 

so other people can read books 

they like. 

I really like our class novel because 

every chapter has an adventurous 

way to get to a new place. I think 

the homeless man is interesting 

because he shares all the chapters 

of his life with the rabbit, 

everything he has been through. 

I love Jack and the Beanstalk 

because the ogre is a bit clever 

but also incredibly stupid. It 

would be good to survey 

people to find out what genre 

they like. 

“The Flower Boy” is 

great because it is very 

funny and is about the 

past. The characters 

are fascinating. I 

would recommend it! 

I love reading anything! It’s 

like a movie in your head 

that teaches you things as 

you go! 

Anything!! It’s very 

interesting and can discover 

and share facts. 

I like dark, gory books like “Into The Wild”. The 

author has lots of enthusiasm writing drama 

full of detail. I’d love more trips to the library. 

Diary of a Wimpy Kid is 

really relatable. I could 

read for ½ an hour or 

more and not realise. 

Do you want to be the school’s best reader AND have a shiny, 

new book for being one?  

Every time you read 3 times at home you get a magic raffle 

ticket. This ticket will go into Ralph, the Reading, Raffle, Robot. 

Every week 3 raffle tickets will be chosen by Ralph and 3 lucky 

readers will be able to choose a book                                                                 

for themselves to take home                                                         

and wow their                                                                                  

friends. 

 

Raffle Time! 

Room 13. I love scary 

adventure, but also 

realistic books like 

Private Peaceful. 

Autumn  
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 These are the maths competitions that we run 
each week. You can see the results in our school 
newsletter:  
                    So far, Timetables Rockstars winners have been mainly the boys, and      
                    in Year 3 
 
                    This half term has seen Maths Whizz winners being mainly in Y5. 

 

Numbots winners have mainly been in Reception and Year 1. 

Listen out in assembly for the next battles and their 
winners. Could you knock Year 5 and Year 3 off the top 
spot? 

 

Are you a maths whizz? 

Are you crazy about puzzles? 

Have you become a times table supremo? 

Have you collected so many coins and 
jewels that you could set up your own 

shop?? 
 

Our Year 6 Maths Ambassadors want to hear from YOU! Bruno and 
Thomas will be recruiting the new Maths Ambassadors for this year. 
They want to know if you have got what it takes to share your 
knowledge with not just your year group, but the school. 

 

What could be made better? What works really well? Do you think you 
could be an ambassador for maths and share your great ideas? 

If so, contact Miss Knowles or Thomas and Bruno to register your 
interest. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

I’ve been out and about 

around Allanson Street asking 

people from each year group 

what they are learning this 

half term. 

This is what they reported: 

Year 6: We have been learning about 

primes from 1 up to 100. We have also 

looked at all prime factors of larger 

numbers like 24 and 28, etc. 

Thomas 

 

Year 5: Year 5 have been learning 

about exchanging numbers with 5 

columns. We have been practising 

how to set out the workings correctly. 

Adnan 

Year 3: We have been revisiting 

telling the time and practising simple 

multiplication with single digits. 

Charlie 

Year 4: We have been doing column 

addition and subtracting. We have also 

been practising exchanging. 

Matthew 

Year 2: We have been doing part 

whole models and learning how 

to do our 3 times table up to 30. 

Ishat  

Year 1: We have been doing number 

bonds up to 10. We have been looking 

at how many possible combinations 

can make 10. 

Isla  


